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Important Dates 
• w.b. 30.01.23– National Storytelling Week (see Reading newsletter—to follow). 
• 01.02.23– Years 1-6: Rockstars Day for pupils in school (to raise awareness of 

Times Table Rock Stars)- children to dress a Rock Stars or their TTRS avatar).  
• w.b. 06.02.23– Children’s Mental Health Week.  
• 13.02.23-15.02.23- Year 2 residential to Kingswood. 
• 15.02.23- Year 4 Fire Service SPARKS Visit (within school). 
• 17.02.23- School breaks up for half term. 
• 20.02.23 – 24.02.23- Half Term Holiday. 
• 27.02.23- Start of Spring Term 2. 
• 01.03.23– 2.30pm and 5pm– Year 2 SATs parent workshop.  
• 02.03.23– World Book Day (children will be invited to dress up– more information to follow). 
• 08.03.23– 2.15pm and 5pm– Year 6 SATs parent workshop.  

Football Match: Perry Hall Girls v Berrybrook Girls 

On Thursday, our girls football team took part in a football league match against 
Berrybrook. Throughout the game, the girls showed incredible team work, 
dedication and professionalism. The girls showed off their passing and moving 

skills to get them towards the goals which helped them to secure a 15-0 victory. We had 
girls score goals for the first time for Perry Hall football team and it was very well deserved. 
A great penalty was saved by Macey to keep a clean sheet for us as well. We are all super 
proud of your hard work girls– keep up the hard work, the passing and communication.  

Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) Workshop - Year 4 
This week, our Year 4 children and their parents took part in a Multiplication Tables Check 
workshop, focusing upon the upcoming MTC’s in June 2023. A lot of fun was had as the 
children navigated around their Times Tables Rockstars accounts, gained coins and battled 
against each other in a positive and competitive manner. The children in Year 4 have 
already made outstanding progress and have embarked upon a 
new morning multiplication booster session this week to help 
further support their progress– there is still availability for the 
children in year 4 to attend this if they wish to join! Thank you to 
all who attended and for your continued support. For those 
families who were unable to attend this week’s workshop, please 
access the workshop content using the following link: https://
www.perryhall.co.uk/class-information-2022-2023/ 

National Education Union (NEU) STRIKE ACTION – February and March 
2023 

You will probably be aware from the news, the National Education Union 
(NEU) have balloted their members and confirmed strike action on 

selected dates in February and March 2023.  
At Perry Hall, I would like to reassure you that although some areas of our 

provision will be affected, we do not envisage any of our classes having to close.  

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 27th January 2023 

Welcome to Perry Hall News, a weekly newsletter to celebrate our achievements 

and keep you up-to-date with upcoming events.   

Miss Newell’s Recommended Read of the Week 
I have thoroughly enjoyed reading Handa’s Surprise by Eileen Browne. This colourful, funny 
book is suitable for Key Stage 1 as it allows children to explore 
an exciting adventure with an array of animals. In the story, 

Handa collects fruit to give to her friend, but different animals 
sneakily eat the fruit. In the end, the basket of 

fruit is filled with tangerines – a surprise to 
everyone! This book can be used for 

educational purposes as the children can count 
the different pieces of fruit and it encourages 

them to be kind to others.  

       Rockstars Day—1st February 2023 
Wednesday 1st February is Perry Hall’s official Times Tables 

Rockstar Day. This is a chance for our children in Years 1 – 6 to 
dress up as their TTRS avatar or favourite Rockstar. When in 

school, the children’s maths lesson will focus solely on multiplication by using the 
platforms available on TTRS, as well as competing in a tournament against their co-class. 

We can not wait to see what exciting Rockstars we have turn up to school on the day! 

Coffee Morning– Reflextions– Wellbeing 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Coffee 
Morning  on Wednesday and joined staff and the 

Reflexions team in school. Lots of useful information 
was shared by this wellbeing service that the 

parents/carers who attended welcomed and found 
extremely useful.  We look forward to hosting similar 

events over the course of the 
academic year. 

If you do have any concerns 
regarding your child’s wellbeing or 
mental health then please do not 

hesitate to contact school to speak 
to someone within our Inclusion 
Team who can help support and 

signpost you. 

Wolverhampton City Lifestyle 
Survey.  

 

We would really appreciate it if 
you could spend a few minutes 
completing 
the survey 

shared with 
you last 

week if you 
haven’t 

already done 
so.  Polite 
reminder, 
the closing 

date is 
Tuesday 31st 

January.  

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk


Are you this week’s star of the week?  

A child from each class is chosen as Star of the Week 

for doing something special during that week. It may be 

related to their work,  behaviour and/or their attitudes 

to learning . 

Two’s Provision AM 

Harrison C 

Two’s Provision PM 

Alfie J 

Nursery AM   

Ava H  

Nursery PM  

Florence W  

RCR 

Simran N 

REP 

Ruben C 

1CN 

Ashton C 

1DL  

Farlowe M 

2HH 

Faith T  

2LT 

Millie G 

3AG 

Nishaan K 

3CF 

Harvey M 

4MR    

Jasneet K  

4SW     

Jack J 

5JS  

Veeran W  

5MJ      

Gurjodh B  

6JP   

Ava B  

6MH 

Ellie M  

  

Nursery  

am –  Ezra S 

pm — Kiyana D-J  

Reception 

RCR –  Stanley P 

REP –  Sophia D-S 

Year 1  

1CN – Evie K 

1DL–  Amaya-Rose C 

Year 2  

2HH –  Roman B 

2LT -– Jude L 

Year 3 

3AG – Olivia T 

3CF – Seth B 

Year 4 

4MR – Anand H 

4SW— Porsche F 

Year 5  

5JS – Isla E 

5MJ— Kimran D 

Year 6  

6JP – Layla B-L 

6MH—Georgie-May B 

Nursery  

am –  Logan H 

pm — Phoebe B 

Reception 

RCR – Amber M 

REP –  Ryker P 

Year 1  

1CN –  Emily M 

1DL–  Lily E 

Year 2  

2HH – Nihal S 

2LT-–  Kylan C 

Year 3 

3AG – Sejal K 

3CF – Emilia S 

Year 4 

4MR – Alice-Mae H 

4SW— Mann P 

Year 5  

5JS – Peter N 

5MJ—Harleen D 

Year 6  

6JP – Joshua C 

6MH—Prabir S 

Mathematician of the Week 

Reception & Key Stage One 

Highest attenders were  
2HH with 98.9% 

       attendance.  

Key Stage Two      
Highest attenders were 

5MJ with 99.3% 

attendance.  

Last Week’s Attendance 

Whole school attendance was 94.7% 

The classes with the highest attendance each week will receive an in class reward. 


